

Grad Parent Meeting Minutes

Tuesday, January 30, 2024 (7:00pm – 8:00pm)



| AGENDA | NOTES | Time |
|---|--|------|
| <i>Welcome and Acknowledgement of the Ancestral and Unceded Lands of the Secwepemc and Sylix people</i> | | |
| UNFINISHED BUSINESS | | |
| FUNDRAISING | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Fundraising for most events is applied to the fees of the students working/participating in the events. Once a grad has “worked off” all of their grad fees, all extra funds raised by that grad will go into the general account to go toward prom/dry grad costs. <p>Online Auction and or 50/50</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Discussion about a possible online auction and/or a large 50/50 to be held at the end of January. • Has been discussed with the PAC and they will endorse it. Money will go back to Karol through the Pac but there is a \$25 fee. • We would have to sell 40 books to cover the prizes and after that everything would be profit. • We will have to decide on prizes. • Grads will be responsible for selling one book of 10 each, priced at \$10 • Families will have an option for a buy out if they don’t want to sell the tickets. • The start date will be March 1st and will run to Mothers Day • Application will go in right away and it is 7-10 days for an approval. • We can do a day at Askews but 1 person over 19 must be there. Do we want to have a hotdog sale at the same time? <p>Battery Drive</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Melissa will talk to Dennis about helping with this spring fundraiser <p>Askews gift cards: ongoing</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Dates are Nov 27, Dec 18, Jan 15, Feb 12, March 11, April 15, May 13 • If the total order is over \$5000 the grads get 7% of sales. • This fundraiser is shared by multiple groups in the school. <p>Grad Breakfast</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Julie will investigate feasibility/organize a spring event | |
| PROM/DRY GRAD DATES | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Vendors for the Grad should be booked now or they won’t be available • Julie has sent the DJ and the photo booth an email asking if they are available for June 18th • Will we be using the ASFD as security? Lisa explained that because the ASFD is employed by the city they can not volunteer as the ASFD, but they can individually. Can we do a sign-up sheet for the FD? • We will need 20 people for security. We can also reach out to the KIN club and Parents to supplement. | |

| | | |
|-------------------------|---|--|
| | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • There is a debate within the grad committee on the decorations Casino vs “fancy” | |
| GRAD HOCKEY GAME | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • March 13 5:45 -8pm | |
| EVENT LOCATIONS | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • | |
| YEARBOOK | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 150 pages and 120 copies • Full cover and hardcopy • By Friday February 2, Iya will have a link that will be available from a school computer that will filter inappropriate images. • Book will incorporate the whole school not just grads • Team pictures and class pictures will be included • Grads will each have a half page • If we want the grad photos included it wont be ready until the first week in July. There will be an insert for signing before then. • Yearbook meeting will be held on Thursday this week and the kids can decide on the timing of the yearbook. | |
| MEETINGS | <p>Tentative Meeting Dates (7:00pm in the PVSS Library)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • #3 – Wednesday, December 6 • #4 – Tuesday, January 30 • #5 – Wednesday, February 28 • #6 – Tuesday, April 9 • #7 – Wednesday, May 8 | |
| COMMUNICATION | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Teams: ‘GRAD 2024’ • PVSS Website • Grad/Parent emails • Facebook Page: “PVSS 2024 Grad” (Chelsea Lamont is page admin) | |
| OTHER | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Steve shared a PowerPoint that was shared with the grads earlier this week regarding planning for graduation | |